
 

Notice of Quorum 
Posted Tuesday, July 26th, 2022 

 
 
 
 
 

Pursuant to SDCL 1-25-1, notice is hereby given that a 
quorum of Board of Trustees members will be present at a 
retreat facilitated by the Association of Community College 
Trustees on July 28th, 2022, 5PM at Minerva’s Restaurant.  

 No business will be conducted. The purpose of the meeting is  
to recap prior year accomplishments.  
 

- Dr. Ann Bolman, President 


